
 

 
Agenda item 8  - armistice day representation 

 
 

On behalf of the St. Benedict's PCC, I am writing to ask whether there might be any 
Village Council representation available this year; we ask, as this will be the first 

Sunday Remembrance Day Service in quite a while, but were keen to have some 
council reps and their guests at our 1030hrs service on 11NOV18...? 

 
Looking forward to receiving your considered response, I remain 

 
Yours in Christ, 

 
Mark-Aaron+ 
 

 

 
from the desk of 

The Reverend Mark-Aaron B. Tisdale 

Rector 

Glinton, Etton, Maxey, Northborough and Peakirk 
 


